Bruce Lundeen

Dear MPCA

Frist I wish to thank you for keeping our enviorment as safe as possible. In regards to Liberty, if
understand part of the argurement for allowing Liberty to porceed is the fact that the waste water
will be generatiored from a area that is controled by Hugo, and not Maytownship. Therefore we do
not have the power to stop this situation. If this is true does it matater what the source is, if the
result is the possible / probable pollution of our water / enviorment.

Thank you for your efforts and service.

Bruce lundeen



